
 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Griffin Free Public Library will be holding a meeting 
on Tuesday, June 16 at 6:30 pm. 

Note: Following various orders issued by Governor Sununu based on the State of Emergency 
declared on March 13, 2020, the general public will not be able to physically attend the Board of 
Selectmen’s meeting, but can call 1-712-770-5323 and use Access Code 639411 when 
prompted to be able to listen to the meeting on any telephone. 
 
Call to order 
 
Reading of the governor’s preamble 
 
Correspondence: 
 
Secretary’s report 
 
Action items 
 
Treasurer’s reports; 
March m/e 
April m/e 
May m/e 
 
Director’s report; 
 
Old business:          
Discussion on gradual reopening of the library 
Scanning books to sell to Better World Books; status 
 
New Business: 
Update on expansion Feasibility Study 
Questionnaire 
Set date for next trustee meeting 
 
Any other business: 
 
Opportunity for the public to speak 
 
Adjourn 


